
Food Service Report – September 2013 

 

 As of September 30, 2013 we have brought in $6,929.90 in Ala Carte Sales.  We have spent 

$3,613.69 showing a $3,316.21 profit at this time.   

 For September, we served a total of 5,392 breakfast meals and a total 6,705 lunch meals.  We 

averaged 270 breakfast meals served per day and averaged 335 lunches being served per day. 

 Ludy has been very busy processing free/reduced lunch applications.  She has processed 239 

applications to date.   

 We will be celebrating National School Lunch Week the week of October 14, through October 

18. 

 

 

 

 


